Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Bobby Hausen <robwilhau@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 11:39 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Removal from Permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Robert Hausen & I am owner /operator of Hausen building & Electrical contractor . | was suppose
to begin work on Permit issued to 15 Clearwater , Carolina Lakes , North Carolina today but when I arrived on
site the home owner refused to sign my contract & pay my start up cost outlined in the contract . Due to this I
am unable to preform any work on this permit & request to be removed from the permit as builder & license
electrician. Please understand I was prepared to begin but can not do jobs without protection of signed contract
for my liability insurance. Thank You for all your wonderful help with approving their permit & I wish your
office the best in 2021 , Bobby Hausen Sr



